
 

 

Single Parent Scholarship Fund 

The SPSF, helps eligible single parents in Arkansas build a new future for their families. At 

ASPSF, we support both part-time and full-time single-parent students pursuing a post-secondary 

education, including associate’s degrees, bachelor’s degrees, and certificate programs. We also 

make referrals to additional services to help with other needs, and offer developmental programs 

to help you be job ready.  

Our scholarships not only help with school costs. They can be used for household expenses, 

daycare costs, commuting expenses, and more while you are in school. We will walk alongside 

you, supporting you through school to graduation and into sustainable employment with family-

supporting wages.  

If you are looking to complete your education, Arkansas Single Parent Scholarship Fund can 

help. Our goal is to ease the financial burden of single parents wanting to improve the quality of 

life for themselves and for their family. 

In December 2020, Altrusa helped bring Christmas to the Single Parent Scholarship Fund, Altrusa 

members shopped for gift cards for the five families they adopted for Christmas. They also provided 

books and Reading Buddy stuffed animals for the children. 

March 2021, they donated $500 to the fund. Because of COVID, Altrusa, was unable to do their normal 

face to face help, so the check was Helpful in many ways. 

November of that same year found the club donating another check for $500 as well as wrapping 

paper for the SPSF' Festival of Giving Project. 

 

 

https://www.aspsf.org/scholarships



